
La Minée has a fruity nose 
and a ruby color. On the  
palate, there is a fruity  
attack. It is medium-bodied 
with a good balance and 
roundness, with a fruity  
finish. 
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A pale yellow-gold color 
with a fresh and subtle nose 
of white fruits and acacia. 
On the palate, a fruity and 
good attack with aromas of 
peach blossoms. Dry white 
wine with a good acidity 
balance and a fruity and 
long  finish.  
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A fresh and well-developed 
fruity nose. On the palate,  
a fruity and good attack 
with grapefruit and lemon 
aromas. Dry white wine with 
a good acidity balance and  
a fruity and long finish.  
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